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THANK YOU TO THOSE PARENTS THAT TOOK THE 
TIME TO COMPLETE OUR REGISTRATION 

QUESTIONNAIRE. OUR REGISTRATION REVIEW WILL 
BE HAPPENING SOME TIME IN JUNE. 

Two new Cheeky additions are 
on the way! Catia from Growing 
Gorillas is having her first baby 
in August and Yesi from Baby 
Bears is due in September! 

"🍼  

FAMLY 
We are trying to 
streamline our 

communications and 
therefore our menu’s, 

dates for diary, 
handbooks, policies and 
Tapestry will on be on 

Famly in the near future. 
Tapestry updates will 

cease in July, as normal 
and commence from 
September on Famly. 

 
 

BATTLE OF BRITAIN 
A reminder that from this year forward 
we will follow the schools lead and be 

CLOSED for Battle of Britain.. 
Thursday 12th September 

SUMMER 2024 😎  

www.cheekymonkeysnursery.je 
  

OVER THE SUMMER WE 
HAVE TARA AND ELLIE 

JOINING ALEX AS HOLIDAY 
COVER! TARA IS A 

QUALIFIED NORLAND 
NANNY AND ELLIE IS 

TAKING HER TEACHING 
DEGREE. 

 
 

Growing Gorillas GRADUATION! 🎓💚 
Will be taking place on Thursday 18th July. The 

children are busy creating invitations. 
 

The graduation party will be on Friday 19th July, 
which will involve the whole nursery. 

Please remember to apply your child’s suncream before 
they come to nursery. We will reapply it from their own 

named bottle throughout the day. 

WE STILL NEED MORE 
CORKS FOR OUR 
SENSORY ROOM 

PLEASE! IT IS LOOKING 
FABULOUS SO FAR! 

Please can we have ALL 
LEAVE DATES for 

children moving on to 
school preschool or 

reception. 
 

FESTIVAL OPEN DAY 
!! SAVE THE DATE !! 

SATURDAY 21st SEPTEMBER 
9.30am-12.30pm 

Please keep us informed of any change of 
addresses, so we can update our records 🏡 


